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Subject: MPIA-2025-14: No Responsive Records
 

 

Dear George David:

The City of Rockville received your
MPIA request on 7/22/2024, in which

you requested certain records under the Public Information Act, Annotated Code of Maryland, General Provisions Article (“GP”), Title 4
Public Information Act. You requested the following information:

 

Hello , We are currently working with closing on this property scheduled and would need the below records verified. Please provide the
requested below info at the earliest. Address: 406 WOODBURN RD ROCKVILLE MD 20851 Parcel: 04-00211191 Owner: JOSEPH RAMSEY
Please advise if there are any Code Violation or fines due that needs attention currently. Any unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments
due..

 

City staff has searched for the records and found no responsive records. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 240-314-8106. Thank you!

Regards,

 

Mary Grace Sabol                                                                                          

Management Assistant / Community Support Advocate

City Manager’s Office

(240) 314-8106 (direct) / 240-314-8100 (department)

(240) 314-8130 (fax) / (240)-314-8137 (TTY)

 

City of Rockville

111 Maryland Avenue

Rockville, MD  20850

 
 
City of Rockville
111 Maryland Avenue
Rockville, Maryland 20850
(240) 314-8139
mpia@rockvillemd.gov

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

